
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more than sixty years, Beth Tzedec Sisterhood has played an important role 
in synagogue life.  If you are not a member of Sisterhood, we invite you to join us; 
if you are a continuing member, to you we say thank you.  Your contribution is 
instrumental in our mission to support, and initiate educational, social, and 
family programs.  Recently, Sisterhood partnered with the synagogue and 
renovated the (Bride’s Room), renamed the Simcha Room. The enhancements 
make the space more functional, especially with the added amenities that aid in 
the preparation for those special occasions. 
 
Your $36.00 annual membership in Sisterhood includes membership in Women’s 
League for Conservative Judaism, the international arm of Conservative women 
and the world’s largest synagogue-based women’s organization. Through this 
Conservative/Masorti movement, they provide service to hundreds of affiliated 
women’s groups across North America, and thousands world-wide. WL offers its 
members, programs, educational support and friendship. To learn more about 
the benefits of being a member, please visit www.wlcj.org. 
 
As we encourage membership participation on our Board and embrace new 
ideas and suggestions for programs, we look forward to welcoming you as a 
member of Sisterhood.  For any information, please do not hesitate to contact us 
through the synagogue office at 416-781-3511. 
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